
Good morning!

As we move forward in the search process for the next Head of School, we desire to
proactively be as transparent as is appropriate. To that end, I will endeavor to send regular
updates to communicate our progress, help answer questions, and quell potential
speculation.

We have, to date, engaged with a search firm in this process, and they have been
supremely helpful thus far. I anticipate that this trend will continue and expect to benefit
greatly from their experience and large footprint in this field. An announcement was
distributed last Friday through their weekly communication and we already have
individuals who have expressed interest in our Head of School position!

Additionally, we have requested they send a representative to our campus so they can
better understand who we are as a family of families. As the first interaction most
candidates will have will be with the search firm, it is our desire that they understand who
we are and what matters to us so that the best fit can be made.

Certainly, this is a process that affects each of us, our families, and ultimately, the world
as we desire to train, equip, and educate our students to make an impact for Jesus! As
always, please know that any questions, concerns, and input are welcome, and any
committee member would make himself/herself available for these conversations.
Alternatively, feel free to email headsearch@bcseagles.org if preferred.

It is obvious that God is moving in this process and at our school. Please join us in
praying for our next leader and for God to stir the heart of that individual to be drawn to
our campus and community!

Adam Jenkins
Chair, Head of School Search Committee

https://southernteachers.com/stadmin/68161_Head_of_School_Profile.pdf
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